
DEATH ANNOUNCEMENT:

Samuel Taapopi
With profound sadness, the WBCG Board of Directors and Management 
announce the passing of our beloved colleague, Samuel Taapopi, on 
May 7, 2021 in Windhoek. 

Mr. Taapopi joined the Walvis Bay Corridor Group (WBCG) in February 
2008 as a Training Officer for our Wellness team. He was later promoted 
to Project Coordinator - a position he held until his passing. 

Mr. Taapopi was a highly valuable and respected member of our team and 
indeed the entire public health sector in Namibia. He was a passionate 
colleague who was always focused on the good of the company, as well 
as the wellbeing of his team and stakeholders. He made many friends 
and contributed greatly to the WBCG goals in making health services 
available to the various vulnerable communities. His outstanding work  
will never be forgotten.

Samuel Taapopi was a remarkable man and everyone at WBCG is 
indebted to his hardwork, kindness and sense of humour. We were 
humbled by his kindness and compassion to everyone around him.

Our thoughts and prayers are with his wife Wilika, his son Nahas, the 
entire bereaved family and friends during this difficult time.

May his soul rest in eternal peace.


